THE QUINTANA FAMILY MISSIONARIES IN ARIZONA

July- Aug.- Sept. 2023

Luther Quintana Po. Box 464 Vernon , AZ 85940

Dear Pastor and Friends,

Greeting in the lovely name of Christ. These past few months have been extremely busy. In July we began challenging our folks to look at our relationship with the Lord. With the current trend today God has been the last thing people are concerned about. I tell our people that their relationship with God is the most important thing in their lives. Even as we talk to people and try to get them to see that everyone will give account to God. Society tells them, "then so what" this is tragic" because now will have a moral decay. Many have said I have made it all this time on my own without God, what do I care". Unfortunately some believers act the same way.

Please remember our homebound folks and those in hospice care. We go visit them, and read scripture to them and pray to encourage them and they in turn are a great blessing to us. I also have a dear couple in the church who are in their 80's. They have lost all 4 of their children in death. Please keep them in your thoughts as they grieve their loss. In August I went to Montana to a family camp, and was able to visit 2 great churches doing wonderful work in Red Lodge and Billings. Got to preach at all 3 locations, the family camp was north of Bosman. Sandy and Phoenix are doing good. Sandy has been busy canning and getting Phoenix to school. In September, I preached for a couple of days in Deming, New Mexico. This was at the Southwest Baptist Campmeeting. The services were awesome and I got to fellowship with some old friends.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support. We do not take lightly the sacrifice that each of you make to support us to do the work of the Lord here in Arizona. Time and eternity will show each of us the rewards in heaven of every soul that God has saved and called to His service. What an honor to be a part of God's work.

The Quintana's

